
INTEGRITY MEETING LOG 

 

Tuesday, September 21, 2010 – Meeting was called to order about 7 

PM.  Those in attendance were: 

Richard Gourley, Larry Lee, Fr. Rob Bagwell, Michael Wood, Duke Miles, 

Phil D’Arcy, Ben Head, Timothy Guay, Jamie Maury and Dan Snyder 

Jamie Maury gave a brief overview of the history of Integrity GA, his 

experience with Integrity as well as all that is going on in the Diocese at 

present. 

The overall feeling was that a permanent Integrity presence at St. Paul’s, 

that met on a regular basis and hosted and/or supported an event now and 

again, would be a good thing for all concerned.  It was initially agreed that 

the third Tuesday of each month at 7 PM was good for now.  The next St. 

Paul’s Integrity meeting will be Tuesday, October 19th. 

Richard Gourley agreed to be the contact/focus person and agreed to be in 

attendance at all the Integrity GA meetings going forward.  The next 

Integrity GA meeting will be at St. Ann’s in Tifton, GA on December 19th. 

Larry Lee, Ben Head and Richard Gourley will begin making sure that all 

St. Paul’s information venues include Integrity.  Larry & Richard also wrote 

and submitted an article to the October issue of the FCN News, First City 

Network’s monthly newsletter. 

It was also mentioned that Integrity might re-submit ads in both the FCN 

News and Connect Savannah. 
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